LETTER TO THE MANAGEMENT

August 10, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to formally protest my new enclosure. I was very happy on the big side of the lake. Then I was abducted by aliens, prodded and probed in someplace called "hospital."

To make matters worse, when I woke up I was on the small side of the lake – which reeked from the smell of another tiger. I had to spend days marking everything as mine.

And apparently a new neighbor was moved in while I was recuperating.

I can only guess it's a cow, seeing as how it moos all night long and keeps me awake.

I know we have a pig farm that's a neighbor, but now a dairy farm, too? How rude.



This is more than any tiger should be expected to take. And to make matters worse, the cow has my favorite toy – Peg the Keg.

If this situation cannot be remedied in the near future, I feel it only fair to let you know I will be moving in with one of the Explore addicts. I know there are a couple of them who really, really love me and would not torture me in this way. And none of them have cows.

Sincerely,

TJ Tiger (Sent via Lori D., Secretary to the Cats)